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7th March 2022 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
P6 & P7 SWIMMING LESSONS 
 
Swimming Lessons will commence on Wednesday 6th April 2022 until Wednesday 8th June (8 
sessions) for all Primary 6 & 7 children. 
 
The children will be split into 2 groups. First group will leave school at 11am and the second 
group will leave school at 11.30am; all pupils will return in time for dinner. Children should 
bring their swimming costume and towel in a sturdy bag.  
 
The cost for the eight lessons is £25.00 per pupil (£20 for each child if there is more than one 
child).  Swimming is a compulsory part of the PE curriculum and this charge is to cover 
transport costs and hire of the pool. Payment can be made via Parent Pay or in cash into the 
school office up until 31st March.   
   
Please return the reply slip with payment or to confirm that payment has been made via 
Parentpay. Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Tomás Mc Kee  

Mr Tomás McKee 
Principal 

…………………………………………………………………………………………  
P6 & P7 SWIMMING REPLY SLIP 2022 

 
Name of Child(ren)  __________________________________________________ 

 
I confirm that my child(ren) will participate in swimming lessons  

with the school during April/ May/ June 2022. 
 

                     Payment enclosed                     or payment made via Parent Pay.  
 
 

Signed:  _________________________ (Parent/Guardian) Date:  _____________  
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